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Dear All,
 The next South American Archaeology Seminar (at the Institute of  Archaeology, University
College London) will be on Saturday 10th December.  There are still several slots free for talks,
and I would greatly  appreciate any offers of papers (most presentations are for 25-30  minutes
followed by about 10 minutes for discussion).

  

Please send a title for the paper you are offering to:  b.sillar@ucl.ac.uk. The Seminar is open to
anyone interested in South American Archaeology,  and I hope to send out a programme in
early November.

  

Best wishes
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